
What’s Happening at FFPC

Children’s Sunday School and Worship Information 
Class begins at 10AM and children return to worship after the sermon where they are 
welcome to either sit with their parents or with Miss Tina. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Tina Ritchie @tina@ffpc.org.

Be sure to visit the sign-up table before you leave on Sunday mornings! There are many 
opportunities to volunteer and serve. 

Youth Schedule
October
Sun 13, 4-6PM: College Care Packages and discussion
Sun 27 5-8PM: Pumpkin Carving at the Wenzel's - dinner provided

All Star Coffee Hour October 20th!  Sign-up in Fellowship Hall to decorate and provide 
treats in honor the school or team you support the most. Will it be U of M, State, Ohio, 
Detroit, Wisconsin or Fenton? Join the fun and sihn-up today! 

Elders and Deacons, current and incoming. starting October 13 Please make sure you 
get you picture taken for our leader board in the New Narthex.  

It is Turkey dinner time and it takes may willing hands to make it a success.   If you have 
not visited the signup sheet in Fellowship Hall please do so.

Communion Table Flowers are a wonderful way to honor a person, couple or special 
occasion. If you would like to purchase an arrangement, please contact heidi Roberts at
 hroberts6862@gmail.com.

Story Time beginning November 10!  The Library Committee will host story time the 
2nd Sunday of each month after worship in Fellowship Hall. Children, youth and adults 
are invited to hear and discuss a story of the month and check out books from the library! 
Folks interested in being a reader are asked to see Jenn Wenzel. 

Surviving the Holidays Griefshare Event! Grief is harder around the holidays. More than 
just practical tips, GriefShare Surviving the Holidays is a community of people who know 
what it’s like to walk through the holidays in grief. You will find connection and comfort 
in knowing you’re not alone this season. Join us for this 2-hour event on November 17th 
from 11:30am-1:30pm.



Sunday Evening Bible Study - Reconvening September 29 from 5 - 6:30PM  
Led by Larry Zimbler, this class meets in the conference room at 4square Tax & Accounting 
and will continue reading The Fifth Gospel by Bobby Conway. This book is different; it's 
an invitation to actually live out the message of the gospel! Please see Rabbi Larry for more 
information.  
 
Tuesday Morning Bible Study - 11AM - 12:15PM 
Led by Pastor Robbie, this group meets in the Conference Room and is viewing and discuss-
ing season 4 of The Chosen.  
 
Women's Studies - Wednesday morning or Thursday evening 
Revelation: Eternal King, Everlasting Kingdom by Jen Wilkin 
Participant book: $25 
Register in Fellowship Hall or to tina@ffpc.org by August 25. 
 
    Wednesday morning,  Through November 13 from 10am - NOON 
    This class meets in Fellowship Hall and is facilitated by Tina Ritchie 
    OR 
   Thursday evening, Through November 14 from 6:30-8:30PM  
   This class meets via zoom and is facilitated by Dee Dee Ainsworth

Refugee Update! It is really wonderful that there are now so many opportunities to get in-
volved locally in the important work of refugee resettlement. To keep it all organized, we now 
have a sign-up-genius site to list all of the needs for both donations and volunteers. You can 
check it out here. 
 

Don’t forget, if you are interested in any of the opportunities that will involve 
working directly with refugee arrivals, please register as a Samaritas volun-
teer using this link. The process is simple! And our Amazon registry is always 
being updated with our current needs. You can use our wish list link to have 
items shipped directly. Finally, as more refugees arrive we would love to have 

more volunteers. Please consider sharing this email with a friend!

For more information or to volunteer  please visit  
https://ffpc.org/samaritas/ or scan the code 

Coongregational Out reach is collecting  Candy and non candy items to hand out on 
Thursday, October 31 at "An Event so Good it's Scary.  There is a contained at the entrance.  
Also help is need to set up, hand out and clean up.  Please signup.

Do you knit or crochet?  Join out knitting group on Tuesday afternoons, from 1pm-2pm in 
the Adult Library.

Do you use the T Coil hearing loop? If you are having trouble with the system, please info 
Mike Cupp.


